Brighton Bands Newsletter

June 25, 2020

In this edition

Guard Tryouts BAS High School Registration for Band Students

GUARD TRYOUTS

June 29th Monday 10:00am -3:00 pm

June 30th Tuesday 10:00am -3:00 pm

- Bring water bottle
- Wear moveable clothes not too baggy
- Tennis shoes
- Hair up
- All are welcome
- Plan to be outside
- Hats sunscreen
- Bring sack lunch

BAS HIGH SCHOOL REGISTRATION FOR BAND STUDENTS August 14th from 8am to 11am

We need about 10 to 15 VOLUNTEERS to help with registration. If you are interested in volunteering please let Lois Yardley know. PM or email at loisyardley@ymail.com or txt at 810 360-3912. Volunteers will need to arrive by about 7:30am on the 14th.

Once we have a list of volunteers, I'll be in touch with additional information.

Per the band calendar, incoming freshmen band members are scheduled for NEW STUDENT MARCHING PRACTICE from 10am to 12pm on August 14th. Plan to register your freshman before 10am on August 14th!